

Chad Vale Primary School Nursery Road Edgbaston Birmingham B15 3JU

Head Teacher: Paul Sansom BA (Hons), NPQH

Telephone: 0121 464 7329 Facsimile: 0121 464 4441 Email: enquiry@chadvale.bham.sch.uk

www.chadvale.bham.sch.uk twitter: @chadvaleprimary www.facebook.com/chadvaleprimary

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has been selected to attend a Choral Day at Edgbaston High School for Girls. The event will take place on Wednesday, 26th February 2020 and run from 10.30am-2.30pm. The day will involve a series of interactive choral workshops delivered by Suzzie Vango, culminating in a performance at 2pm.

Suzzie Vango's high-energy vocal workshops have gained her an international reputation as a choral leader, working with children and adults on vocal projects across Asia, the USA, the UAE and Africa. She is highly experienced and skilled in directing, devising and delivering big sings, whole school singing days and teacher-training, which she does for national organisations including the BBC, Sing Up, St David's and Lichfield Music Festivals, Teach First and the Royal Welsh College of Music and Drama. Recent international highlights include whole school singing in International Schools in Uganda, Singapore and Thailand and an invitation to Dubai for the Middle East Choir of the Year Competition.

Edgbaston High School are offering this event free of charge to your child. Arrival of the day will be at 10.00am and break time snacks will be provided. We are planning to set off on foot at 9:15am and arrive back at school for 3pm. So please collect your child as normal. Children are expected to bring their own lunch.

Kind regards,		
Mr. Patel		
××	××	·····×
Please return thi	is slip to the class teacher by Monday 24	t th February 2020
Child's Name:	Class:	
Medical needs:		
Signed:	(parent/carer name)	